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The purpose of this addendum is to modify the RFP documents only to the extent indicated 
herein.  All other areas not changed or otherwise modified by other addenda, shall remain 
in full force and effect. This addendum is hereby made an integral part of the original 
Project Documents.   

 

The following question was asked. 

Question 1: Why was the decision made to change the date of the current contract and 
go out for proposals?  
 
Answer: The previous contract had a one-year extension remaining; however, the vendor 
decided not to renew the contract for an additional year.  The City negotiates economic 
price adjustments; however, the price increase requested was more than the City could 
allow per purchasing rules.   
 
In addition, the previous contract did not address abandoned, hazardous, or inoperable 
motorhomes, recreation vehicles, and/or travel trailers, which is an issue the City must 
address for public health and safety.  
 
These two reasons necessitated the City to go out for a Request for Proposals process at 
this time.   
 


